Pinnacle Feeds
| @ Ltd.

to give youtt
more!

Dear Valued Customers,

Pinnacle Feeds is giving you more:

More Quality! More Reliability! More Great Results!

HOW WE WILL MAKE THIS HAPPEN:

We are upgrading the mixer in our feed production plant to a more efficient model. This is an important
upgrade, as this critical piece of equipment is the heart of the production process.

HOW YOU WILL BENEFIT:

Improved farm animal feed quality and dog food quality!
Increased production rates!
Greater reliability and efficient product delivery!

HOW LONG THIS WILL TAKE:

Ten days maximum. While it may actually be completed before this time, we have identified March 23rd to
April 3rd, 2023 as the maximum period required to complete this upgrade.

HOW WE WILL ENSURE YOUR FEED SUPPLIES DURING THIS TIME:

We have made preparations to ensure that there will be adequate supply of all feed products during the
upgrade period, so customers will not be inconvenienced.

Pinnacle Feeds thanks all of our valued customers for your continued support as we work
towards improving our service to you.
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